
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

January 27, 2025

TOPIC:   Approval of HVAC Installation at Auto and Wood Shops

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
funding for the purchase and installation of HVAC units for the auto and wood shops at 
Churchill High School, Franklin High School, Stevenson High School, and the Livonia 
Career Technical Center from Quality Air Systems, located in Whitmore, Michigan for a 
total cost of $1,326,080, which includes contingency.

RATIONALE:

This project will replace the original heat only HVAC systems in these high school wood 
and auto shops. The new HVAC systems will include both heat and air conditioning in 
these classrooms. LCTC and Stevenson have an auto shop and a wood 
shop/construction trades room. Churchill and Franklin only have wood shops.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Sinking Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached

PF/AS


